
June Preschool Themes  2017 
June 5th-9th  Curious Campers and Favorite Memories!  

                     *June 7th and 8th are Field Days* (see below) 

 

June 12,13,14th-  More Memories!  (Denya comes on the 13th) 

 

These last two weeks of June we will be reminiscing.  Singing our favorite songs, 

putting our portfolios together, exploring art and science experiments that we 

loved!  We will enjoy our tent in the Family Center, Pretend to go fishing with our 

rods and magnet fish.  We will (shhhh) be working on some father’s day gifts to go 

home that last week too.  

 

With these last two weeks approaching the teachers are also reminiscing.  WE 

Cannot believe how much each of your children has grown. While we put together 

something special for you all to take home( that last week ), we delight in sharing 

stories of growth for each of your children.  You should be PROUD!  What a 

wonderful, caring group of Preschoolers these children are!  Thank you so much for 

sharing them with us this year!!  They are a SPUNKY bunch!  

 

We hope you take a minute to fill out the Parent Questionnaire and be 

honest…It only helps us improve our programs.   

We would like to take this opportunity to thank those of you who have been able to 

come into school: as a guest reader,  Helping with Gingerbread, Sharing a pet.. etc…  

We would also like to thank Vanessa Card (Hayden’s mom) for the amazing quilt she 

crafted for our silent auction.. and To Ian Mack for the photo’s he developed, and 

the collage he put together  also for our auction!   

Thank you to the many parents who helped make our auction a success and also to 

those who have helped on the Parent work day to spruce up our school!  

 What talented Parents  we have!!   

 

Business:  Field Days are  fun times where we play outside games with the 

downstairs friends.  We have: obstacle course, three legged race, potatoe sack 

race, egg race, Hurdle, Hoodsie cup competition… etc… Please dress your child in 

clothing appropriate to participate in these events.   thank you.. 

Some of our friends will also be participating in our version of Step Down Day! 

They will visit the PreK classroom and meet their teachers for next year. (7th,8th) 

 

Have a wonderful Summer:  Mrs. Amerault, Mrs. Donlon  & Mrs. Schneider 


